
 

 

 
October 28, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Pauly Jail Building Co, Inc. 
17515 Bataan Court 
Noblesville, IN  46062 
 
Re: IL State Lock Replacement Projects 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
I am sending this letter to offer a reference of the performance of Pauly Jail Building Co on three 
recent lock replacement projects completed in 2007:   
 

• Dixon Correctional Center, Dixon, IL 

• Hill Correctional Center, Galesburg, IL  

• Western Illinois Correctional Center, Mt. Sterling, IL 
 
We were under a short time schedule to have the projects bid and work completed within 90 days 
due to a Federal funding deadline.  Because of their professional installers, Pauly Jail had no 
problem beating the deadline; as they averaged removing 120 existing locksets and replacing 
them with 120 new security locksets per day.  Their experience working in an occupied facility 
made the daily transitions a smooth process.  In addition to the lock replacement, the installers 
also repaired or replaced worn hinges, realigned doors back to specifications, and minimized 
door margins.  Since the completion of work, we have not had to make one warranty call to Pauly 
Jail. 
 
I have also had the pleasure of working on new construction with Pauly Jail: 
 

• Joliet Treatment & Detention Facility, Joliet, IL – This project received a “Madigan Award 
for Excellence in Construction in the State of IL” 

• IL Youth Treatment Center, Kewanee, IL 
 
Once again their professionalism was proven in their performance.  It starts from upper 
management to project management, and to their superintendents working on the job.  They 
always made our projects a priority and worked well with our team. 
 
I would enjoy working with the Pauly Jail team on future projects. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bill Mabie 
IL CDB 


